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From: Sanghyun Lee
To: hq.foia@epa.gov
Subject: re: EPA-HQ-2018-006648
Date: Thursday, May 24, 2018 2:00:00 PM

Dear FOIA Officer,
 
I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to quickly check on the status of FOIA request EPA-HQ-
2018-006648, which I submitted on behalf of the Environmental Integrity Project on April 13, 2018.
 Would it be possible for EPA to provide an estimated date by which it will respond and produce the
records requested?
 
If you need any clarification regarding the scope or subject matter of this FOIA request, or if I can
assist with anything else, please feel free to contact me any time at (202) 263-4441 or
slee@environmentalintegrity.org.
 
Thank you in advance – I appreciate your assistance with this request.
 
All best,
 
Sanghyun Lee
Attorney
Environmental Integrity Project
1000 Vermont Avenue NW, Suite 1100
Washington, DC 20005
(202) 263-4441
 
CONFIDENTIAL LEGAL COMMUNICATION / WORK PRODUCT: The information transmitted is intended only for the
person or entity to whom it is addressed, and may contain privileged and confidential attorney-client
communications and/or confidential attorney work product. If you receive this message in error, please send a reply
e-mail to the sender and delete the material from any and all computers and/or electronic devices. Unintended
transmissions shall not constitute waiver of the attorney-client or any other privilege.
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